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“I SUPPORT SB409, it is a first step towards transparency in our schools. Courses of 

study information should be available to the public on the district website.”  Parents 

and community members should absolutely  have the right to see what is being 

taught in our schools.  Why wouldn't they? Why should Any material be hidden or not 

easily available? What is being hidden in this material?  Parents are partners in their 

children's education and as such should be able to easily view All course curricula. 

The school district should support parent involvement in this basic, but Very 

Important way. Please support this bill!! 


